
Tournament T-Shirts       

sizes available youth m, l                                                                                            

adult s, m, l, xl, 2xl, 3xl  

Pre Order with pick up at event $25.00    

At Event {VERY limited quanities} $30.00  

shipping $8.00 if you want a shirt and can’t attend 

Don’t miss out on a shirt take advantage of the pre-order 

sale   Pre orders due by May 1st 2025 

 

  Designed in loving memory of 

Grand Master H.Y.Kang Founder  

and 

Grand Master Harry W Plichta 9th dan 

This years tournament shirt was designed to honor both men who gave so much to CTF and to 

all of us who participate in this organization. As most of you know  Grand Master Kang founded 

CTF in 1959 and imparted his knowledge to students for many many years. Grand Master 

Plichta spent many hours with  Grand Master Kang learning his history that he passed to 

others. Master Plichta was also responsible for many tournament give aways and the beginning 

of the sale table with the various pins and karate souvenirs. We chose a favorite picture of 

them together and placed it on the shirt along with their respective patches. We choose the 

purple and green color combination and the dragon as it was the best selling karate shirt that 

Master Plichta ever sold. We hope you enjoy this years design celebrating the legacy they left 

us and  at the same time encouraging others to make their legacy count. Due to cost of the t-

shirt and shipping we are doing a pre order discount with pick-up at the tournament. We will 

only have a few shirts for sale at the tournament in limited sizes they will cost $30.00 . So if you 

want to guarentee a t-shirt be sure to pre-order and take advantage of the discount cost of 

$25.00.  For those of you who are unable to attend the tournament but still want a t-shirt we 

can arrange shipping to you for an additional $8.00. Please contact Master Owen at  

NATKDMasterOwen@gmail.com with the number and sizes of shirts. He will let you know 

where to send a check or money order. Venmo is also available and he will give you the 

information via email when he recieves your order. Shirts will be available for pick-up at the 

sale table starting Friday of the test and tournament weekend. Thanks for your support.  
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